
The Fountain Church: Reopening Update 
July 16, 2020 

Dear The Fountain Church,


After much prayer and consultation, we have decided to “press pause” on our reopening 
plans for in-person worship for now. COVID-19 cases are surging in the state of Georgia 
and in surrounding counties recently. Yesterday, Governor Kemp extended the same 
Governor’s Order for gathering limitations that hinders our ability to gather for worship inside 
a school through at least July. With all of that, we believe it is wise to pause on setting a 
reopening date for in-person worship at this point.


We are actively working on other opportunities to gather together for ministry and other ways 
soon. We are considering all options including indoor and outdoor. Please know that we want 
to be together and we look forward to that. Here’s good news: We are the Church together! 
So, stay connected to Jesus in this season and BE the church right where you are. 


I encourage you to stay engaged by joining us for Online Worship every Sunday — Fountain 
Kids at 10am and Worship at 11am. Thank you for your continued engagement, prayers, and 
generous spirits as we move forward together. 


Andy Lett, Lead Pastor


